
Are your students learning a language?  
We have the perfect class project for them! 

 

The SBS National Languages Competition is back and it’s going to be bigger and better this 

year, starting Monday 15 October 2018. 

We’re calling out to all language teachers to involve their students to send in a photo of a person, 

place or activity showing the possibilities created by learning a language. 

Watch the video below and visit sbs.com.au/nlc18 for the latest information and resources. 

 
 

With the competition opening early in term 4, why not get your students to start preparing their 

photo entries in the school holidays? 
 

FIND OUT MORE 
 

 

 

 

 

http://click.subscribers.sbs.com.au/?qs=a645802abb5d778b71686b6b73697b8ca6e9fc11ae27b15a375baa61d29d33f737a116771c256d87dfddb6c4a4316204c352be767f4716b8
https://www.sbs.com.au/radio/national-languages-competition-2018

